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March 29, 1957

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr., Secretary Director
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. C. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Me:zico

Dear Mr. Porter:

San Juan Gas Corporation has a well known as the 130«G Federal' in
Section 30, Township 25 North, Range 1 West, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico, which is on an unorthodox location; 480 feet from the
vest line and 1160 feet from the North line of 3ection 30. This loca-
tion was necessary due to the topography of the area and I am there-
fore enclosing an engineer's plat, prepared by iir. James P. Leese,
which indicates the location and the topography. '

1 would like to receive administrative approval for this location so
that our well can be completed. I have submitted all appropriate
forms to Mr. Emery C. Arnold, at Aztec, New Mexico, and the
approval of our form Ce110 is pending your acceptance of this loca-
tion.

San Juan Gas Corporation ownsthe operating rights on Lease Number
N.M. 03991 located in the Northeast (uarter of Section 25, Township
25 North, Range 2 ‘est. This is the only lease within a radius of
790 feet of this well and therefore, no other operator is involved.

will you please notify Mr, Arnold when you approve this location.
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Very truly yours, ﬁ@”?ib

%W C-
ROUBERT G.

KRCL:mmar

cc:/ Mr, Emery Ce Arnold







